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To: Chair Golden, Vice-chair Nash, and members of the committee: 

 

The health of the people who live and work in these rural communities is more 

important than the profit or losses of these farm businesses. 

The science shows that nitrate poisoning of the earth harms the water and our health.  

We must follow the science and not choose the interests of business over those of 

the people. 

 

I urge your yes vote on SB 747 to help our state get a handle on what is causing 

nitrate 

contamination in rural drinking water.  

Thank you for your time.  


